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October 13, 2006 
 
TO:  FCC Reviewers 
 
FROM:  AmericanTCB Inc. 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  BGAXMXP04 
       TC 682876 
 
Subject:  Dismissal Request 
 
Please  dismiss the referenced FCC ID.  The reason for the request is due to it being an incorrect ID.  
During the confusion of the transitioning of the TCB upload/application site and procedure, and the site 
errors that we ran into, we were trying to work through and get many grants issued as soon as 
possible.  Therefore we omitted the dash by mistake.  Correct ID is BGA-XMXP04 which we will 
reissue. 
 
Thank you. 


